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Northern Kentucky offers aviation and aerospace companies 
access to four active runways at a top regional airport; 
proximity to DHL and Amazon Prime Air’s cargo hubs and GE 
Aviation’s global headquarters; and manufacturing expertise 
through companies like Safran Landing Systems and Meggitt 
Polymers & Composites.

Northern Kentucky is an obvious choice for logistics, with 
more than 100 companies already in the region. By locating 

in Northern Kentucky, you can take your business to the next 
level through access to a strong production workforce, a 

professional workforce trained in supply chain analytics and 
informatics, and a competitive cost of doing business.

Northern Kentucky is well poised to support the entire food 
manufacturing supply chain from R&D to manufacturing to 

packaging and distribution.  The strong talent base of both 
professional and production workers has attracted  ADM’s 

global technology center, Tyson Food’s Hillshire Brands 
production facility, Kellogg’s Keebler cookie manufacturing 

line, and Castellini’s fresh produce distribution headquarters.

Northern Kentucky presents a quality, low-cost alternative to 
traditional markets like Chicago or New York, without giving 

up access to a strong workforce trained in business, finance, 
technology and data analytics; an international airport; and 

big city amenities. Northern Kentucky’s market advantage is 
demonstrated by the contnued growth and success of Fidelity 

Investments, Citi, and Huntington Bank. Perfectly situated on the I-75 corridor between the northern 
and southeastern OEM markets, Northern Kentucky is 
a top choice for automotive suppliers and component 
manufacturers. More than 40 automotive related companies 
are located in Northern Kentucky including Robert Bosch 
Automotive Steering, Mubea,  Meritor Heavy Vehicle Systems, 
Linamar, Celanese, BOGE Rubber & Plastics, Balluff, and Fuji 
Autotech.

With a strong base of chemical, plastics, and metal 
manufacturing and a large healthcare industry, Northern 
Kentucky is the optimal location for Life Science companies 
to develop and move their product to market. Training and 
apprenticeship programs ensure a well trained production 
workforce, while degrees in Health Informatics and Health 
Economics and Clinical Outcomes Research ensure the 
professional workforce is equipped with skills in data 
analytics and health information systems.
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